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This report will provide information concerning efforts to build and support Libertarian campus organizations.  I shall provide an updated report at the LNC meeting in New Orleans should additional information become available.
     
1)  I continue to respond to inquiries from people who want information about the LP campus outreach effort.  I am usually able to respond within 24 hours.  

2)  I continue to work with the Advocates for Self-Government to assist student organizations.

[bookmark: _GoBack]3)  I continue to work with various state and local LP organizations to assist their campus outreach efforts.  In particular, I work with state campus outreach coordinators to assist their programs to build campus organizations and assist campus activists.  For example, I anticipate visiting West Virginia during the late summer and Wisconsin during the fall to work with campus organizations in those states.

4)  I continue to work closely with Students For Liberty to build libertarian groups at high schools and colleges.  (I am a member of the Board of Advisors of SFL.)  As part of this effort, SFL board members and I have found ways for the LP to use the services available from SFL.  We must take care in the ways we work together to avoid jeopardizing SFL’s 501c(3) status.  

I anticipate that I shall address various SFL regional conferences this fall.  In addition, I have accepted an invitation to address the European Students For Liberty regional conference in Reykjavik, Iceland in September.  I may have the opportunity to address additional ESFL events during the fall.  

5)  In May I delivered two addresses at the annual Friedman Conference in Sydney, Australia, sponsored by the Australian Libertarian Society and the Australian Taxpayers’ Alliance.  I met with several students to discuss efforts to build Libertarian campus organizations.  As a result of my participation in the conference, I have been asked by a prominent donor to Libertarian causes in Australia to help him design and promote a Libertarian educational program for university students.

In addition, I led seminars and workshops for the staff and the student interns at the Mannkal Economic Education Foundation in Perth.  I also addressed a meeting of the Liberal Democrats (the Australian version of the Libertarian Party) in Western Australia.

6)  I shall give a lecture at the 2018 Liberty International World Conference, sponsored by Liberty International and the Freedom and Entrepreneurship Foundation in Poland.  The conference will take place on Aug. 12-15 in Krakow, Poland.  During the conference I shall work with student attendees to help them build their campus organizations.

7)  I continue to work with Young Americans for Liberty on various projects.  Unfortunately, I may not be able to participate in the annual YAL convention this year.

8)  I serve as a member of the Foundation for Economic Education Faculty Network.  I am interested in working with FEE to develop a couple of workshops on understanding public policy data and risk analysis.  

9)  LPHQ continues to receive inquiries by e-mail concerning internship opportunities at LP and state parties.  Robert Kraus continues to respond rapidly and professionally to these inquiries.  I greatly appreciate his fine work in this matter.

